
April 3, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF TRAINING ON RECERTIFICATION ELECTION 
        

Dear Representative:  

Iowa law requires the Iowa Employment Appeal Board (EAB) to conduct 
recertification and retention elections for public employers and certified 
employee organizations.  The fall recertification and retention election will take 
place from October 14 to 28, 2025.   
 
We are conducting a training session on June 11, 2025, at 2:30 p.m. CST. We 
will guide parties through the Fall 2025 election process and answer 
questions.  The training is open to representatives of employers and employee 
organizations.  You may attend in-person at 6200 Park Avenue, Des Moines, 
Iowa.  Please send an email to eab.elections@eab.iowa.gov by June 1, if you wish 
to attend in-person so we can plan accordingly as seats are limited. 
 
You may also join the training virtually through Google Meet information below: 

 Google Meet Joining Info 
 Video Call Link: meet.google.com/gdd-owsf-tsj 
 Or Dial: (US) +1 484-841-5174 PIN: 444 091 221# 

Finally, we will also record a training session and post it on the EAB’s website.  

**It is very important the parties understand and fulfill their election 
duties.  Failure to do so could result in decertification of the certified 
employee organization.** 
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